YOUR RIGHT TO KNOW:

No Child Left Behind Act Notification
As a parent/guardian you have the right to know the Highly Qualified status of McIntosh teachers.  We will notify you immediately, if your student is being taught by an individual who is not highly qualified.  You have a right to request information on whether a teacher has met state requirements for licensure and certification.  You have the right to know if your student’s teacher is acting under emergency or other provisional status through which the state qualification and licensing criteria has been waived.  You also have the right to know the college major and any other graduate certification or degree held by the teacher, and the discipline of the certification or degree.  If your student is being served by a paraprofessional, you also have a right to know that individuals qualifications.  To request information, please contact the District Superintendent.
RESPONSE TO INTERVENTION

McIntosh Public School 15-1 utilizes an active Response to Intervention system and all curriculum is scientifically research based.  This is published on the school website as a service to the parents of our district.
